Longman's Hill Community Primary School Newsletter



Headteacher: Mrs. J. Elcock
Telephone: 01757 706841

Email: theoffice@longmanshill.n-

yorks.sch.uk

www.longmanshill.co.uk

Autumn Term 2016

23.9.16

Another fortnight has flown by since the first newsletter was sent- the term is moving on quickly. I have spent some time in classes over recent weeks and the children (and new staff!) have all settled wonderfully into their new classes. All but a handful of children participated in the workshops from the Imam, which were really well received by the children. What a fantastic experience!

The first school trip of the year has taken place -Y3/4 have ventured out to Scarborough this week and some children have participated in off-site sporting events including rugby and handball. We have had a busy, but fun and creative, start to the year. Thanks to all parents for your continued support of our school and the positive comments about various aspects of school life you have shared with me when I am out on the playground in the mornings. It is greatly appreciated.

Information for Parents

I just wanted to remind parents that all key information you may need about the school can be found on our school website:

www.longmanshill.co.uk

Under the info for Parents tab you will find a wealth of information including the very latest school assessment data for the end of key stages and a document outlining the key priorities for school development this year.

May I also remind you that the key dates for the entire school year are also published on the school website (go to news/ events/ recruitment- term dates).











Macmillan Coffee Morning- REMINDER

Once again we have organized a coffee morning to raise funds for this charity. You are invited to join us for coffee and cakes in school on 30^{th} September at 9.15am. Please come and join us after you have dropped off your children – the more the merrier!

Children may also bring a donation for the charity and they will receive a drink and biscuit during their morning break.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

If any of you feel like you could give the 'Great British Bake Off' contestants a run for their money, we would appreciate some donations of buns / cakes to sell during the coffee morning. They can be dropped off at the school office on the morning of the 30th. Many thanks.



Dates for your diary

28-30th Sept- Y5 trip to Robinwood

30/9/16- McMillan Coffee morning

5/10/16- KS1 parents' maths workshop- 3.30pm- bring your child!

6/10/16- individual photos

19/10/16- Harvest Festival Service at St Wilf's at church 2pm.